
• Thank you to everyone for your continued support with FOMP over this term. It has been a busy few months 

with the Autumn Fete, 20th anniversary celebrations and large number of Christmas activities.  

• We have had a huge number of Christmas activities including a visit from Santa for CLC and Reception chil-

dren, a Book Advent Calendar for Reception children, Christmas cards, the Christmas Crafternoon, and last 

but certainly not least the Santa’s grotto. All of the activities managed to raise a total of £491.14. 

• We hope you are all pleased with your Christmas card purchases, we 

thought they all looked great. You raised £270.27. 

• We hope everyone who attended enjoyed the Christmas Crafternoon, and 

managed to visit our Santa’s Grotto!  It was a brilliant afternoon, full of 

festivity, glitter and icing(!) and the two events raised a total of £220.87.  

Email — friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com   

www.facebook.com/Friends-of-Monkfield-Park-381040661982635 

Since half term an amazing £841.14 has been raised, a great end to the term! 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 

JANUARY 

6 Return to school 

FEBRUARY 

14 Break the rules day! 

MARCH 

Mothers day gifts 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
• In the new year we will still be collecting; Costume donations for a swop 

shop, Empty branded printer cartridges, and foreign currency 

• Our Amazon book wish list will also continue to run for donations to the 

school library.  

• We are now looking also for second hand books from a selected list of 

authors for the new school library, including Roald Dahl, David Wal-

liams, J.K. Rowling, Liz Pichon (Tom Gates) and Joshua Doder (GRK). 

Ongoing fundraising activities 

A HUGE thank you to the Cambourne Fishing Club who had been raising 
money for FOMP this year. Earlier this month they presented us with their 

donation of £350!!!!! Thank you!!!  

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com

